
Village of Balsam Lake       Parks & Recreation Committee         Monday May 22nd, 2023 

 

Meeting called to order by Chairperson Kellie Flaherty at 4:20 p.m. 

 

Members present: Kellie Flaherty, Aimee Newbauer, Jena Paquette 

 

No public comments. 

 

Discussion and possible action on replacing ball field fence. Director of Public works, David Patterson, 

received an estimate from Cyclone Fence for replacing the outfield ball field fence. Estimate total is 

$8,260.00. Motion by Jena Paquette to recommend to the board hiring Cyclone Fence to replace the 

ball field fence for $8,260.00. Second by Aimee Newbauer. All in Favor. Carried. 

 

Discussion and possible action on playground equipment. Committee Chair, Kellie Flaherty noted she 

has been in contact with a playground equipment company and would like to replace the small red 

playground equipment in Pine Park. Item tabled. 

 

Discussion and possible action regarding Village boat landings. Bids for repairing the boat landings at 

Town Bay and Highway 46 are being attained, more information to come. David Patterson noted 

public works made repairs to the fishing pier at Town Bay. Looking forward to budget time, the 

committee should consider putting additional funds into the parks budget to replace pier next year. 

 

Motion by Aimee Newbauer to adjourn. Seconded by Jena Paquette. Carried.  4:44 p.m. 

 

 

Amy VanDeBrake, Clerk Treasurer 

Elizabeth Hoag, Deputy Clerk Treasurer 

  


